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Friday 15th June 2018 
 

SPORTS DAY – Monday 2nd July, 1pm at Stedham Sports Field 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Sports Day is fast approaching and the children are looking forward to a fun afternoon.  
This event will of course only happen weather permitting.  I shall make a decision as to 

whether or not we go ahead based on the weather in the morning.  If we have to 
postpone to our reserve day (Friday 6th July) I shall notify you all by text before 

midday. 
 

The first part of the afternoon which we aim to start at 1pm will be a ‘round robin’ of 8 

activities to challenge your children using skills such as throwing, jumping and aiming.  
The children will achieve points for the activities which will contribute to the overall 

team score.  After a short refreshment break we shall commence the races.  Time 
permitting we hope to round the afternoon off with a fun race for the pre-schoolers. 

 
Please bring rugs or picnic chairs to sit on while you enjoy the activities.  If anyone has 

a gazebo that they are able to bring and erect for the children to sit under, that would 
be appreciated as there is little shade.  There will be some parking on the field if the 

weather is dry.  The children will bring all their belongings with them when we walk 
down at lunchtime and therefore when we have finished, children can be taken home 

from the field.  Please ensure that class teachers are notified when you take your child.  
If you are not coming to sports day please collect your child from the sports 

field at 3.30pm.  If they are booked into after school club, we will walk them back to 
school.  Fingers crossed for good weather. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Sally Dreckmann 


